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Dear Border to Border Sponsor,

On behalf of Team G Foundation, we want to thank you for your generous contribution to
my Border to Border Ride for Childhood Cancer. Your contribution is helping me raise precious
dollars in the fight against pediatric cancer! One hundred percent of the funds will go toward the
Team G mission of supporting families fighting childhood cancer and funding research and
development of treatments for pediatric cancers.

Team G’s Border to Border Ride will begin at Peace Arch State Park at the Canadian
Border on August 231 and finish at Friendship Park/Border Field State Park at the Mexican Border
near or on September 30th,

Team G Foundation is a nonprofit organization currently in the process of obtaining a
501(c)3 dedicated to supporting families fighting pediatric cancer and funding new and innovative
treatments to ultimately cure childhood cancer. After a year of battling 4 year old survivor
Gabriella’s cancer, committed parents Kristin and Adam along side Claudia and Diego, the parents of
angel Tianna, a 14 year old from the same town who battled the same cancer, Team G Foundation
was launched as a nonprofit corporation supporting all types of pediatric cancer research at leading
institutes nationwide. With a dedicated Team G board of advisors who are passionate about helping
children fight cancer, nothing is impossible. Until we find a cure for childhood cancer, we are
dedicated to supporting families fighting this disease with our care packages, our online resources,
and inspiring stories of children affected by cancer.

Thank you for your generous contribution to this event and cause. Every day, 36
children are diagnosed with cancer, and every day 7 children die. Pediatric cancer is the number one
disease Killer of children in the U.S. taking the lives of more children than asthma, AIDS, multiple
sclerosis and muscular dystrophy combined. A lack of funding into new and improved therapies
contributes to this sobering statistic. Children are worth your investment, and we will make sure
your investment in them is returned with exposure and recognition for your donation. We thank you
for getting involved by donating goods to our event and by sponsoring our organization. 100% of the
event proceeds will go directly to Team G Foundation’s Mission. To find out more about Team G
Foundation please visit: www.teamgfoundation.org.

All of our thanks for joining us on this journey to fight childhood cancer,

Sincerely,

Bill Sylvester
Childhood Cancer Advocate



